
 

 

 

  

ARP IDEA Budget Meeting 

 

The Oklahoma State Department of Education, Special Education Services, will be 
hosting a virtual come and go ARP IDEA Budget meeting on November 18th, from  
9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. The meeting is to allow districts to ask questions about issues 
they have concerning: ARP IDEA budget applications, coding, how ARP funds affect 
Maintenance of Effort, and ways to use these funds. 
 
All district staff are welcome to participate. 
  

Meeting access link: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89315864207?pwd=SUlzY1YzMWpKQk9GOU15Z2xZc0xMZ
z09 

Questions about the meeting can be directed to Abby Johnson, 
abby.johnson@sde.ok.gov   
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